
 

Penn Fields School Newsletter 

Where every moment is a learning opportunity and that 

every moment matters  

Boundary Way Penn Wolverhampton West Midlands WV4 4NT. Tel No (01902) 

558640 Website:  www.pennfields.com Email:  office@pennfields.com  

Issue 97 Friday 17th May 2024 

 

 

 

This weeks sign of the week is to speak / to talk. 

For more information about Makaton,  

videos and signs of the week please visit:  

https://www.makaton.org/   

 

Nurture– Learning Outside the Classroom 

On Friday last week, Nurture went to Sycamore Adventure for outdoor learning and lots of fun and exploration.  

Parent / Carer Parking 

Thank you for supporting the parking procedures that have been put into place to keep our children safe 
during drop-off and collection times.  A reminder please, that parents / carers who drop off and collect 
their child by car to take extra care when parking onsite.  Please only use the allocated parking bays on 
the bend to avoid double parking with the school transport and to help safeguard our children. 
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Summer Term 2024 

Term Time:  

Tuesday 9th April to Friday 24th May 2024 

Half term: Monday 27th May 2024 to Friday 31st May 2024 

Term Time: Monday 3rd June to Friday 19th July 2024   

School Closes Early on Friday 19th July 

Early Closure Times:   

Lower School 12.45   Upper School 1.15 

Dates for your diary 

Coffee & Chat – 9.15 - 10.30 

Thursday 6th June 

Thursday 4th July  

PFA 

Students have been using their 

independent cooking skills in 

their Food and Nutrition unit 

skills. 

Smart School Council 

Question: 

Penn Fields Annual art show ‘Penn Fest’ will be on at the Newhampton Art Centre 

from Monday 10th – Friday 14th June. We need a Penn Fest 2024 logo that will be 

used to promote the event on websites, on leaflets and on t-shirts. The design should 

be eye catching and make people want to come to the event. Which logo would you 

like to see for Penn Fest 2024? 

Winning logo as pictured by Daniel G from 4R. Well done, Daniel! 

School Fund - School Comms 

The school online payment system, School Comms, 

has the facility for parents and carers to make do-

nations to the school fund.  The school fund goes 

towards events such as Summer Fest.  There is no 

minimum or maximum amount you can donate and 

every little helps a lot. 

You are able to make donations on School Comms 

via the school website.  If you have any issues ac-

cessing the School Comms pay-

ment system, please contact the 

school office on: 01902 558640 

Plastic Shopping Bags  

If you have any spare plastic shopping bags, please would you donate them to school so that 

we can use them for food bank items. Thank you. 


